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MEMORANDUM

FOR/TO : All Undersecretaries SEP 1 2 2022
All Assistant Secretaries
All Service Directors
All Division Chiefs
All Heads of Offices
DENR Central Office

FROM : The OIC Director
Human Resource Development Service

SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR PARTICIPANTS RELATIVE TO THE
CONDUCT OF LEARNING EVENT ON DENR MANAGEMENT
SYSTEMS (EMS AND QMS) AND DISASTER PREPAREDNESS
UNDER NEW NORMAL FOR CY 2022

The Human Resource Development Service, thru Training and Development Division,
will conduct a one (1) day, four (4) batches of Learning Event on DENR Management Systems
(EMS and QMS) and Disaster Preparedness Under New Normal. The event will be conducted
face-to-face on September 21-24, 2022.

In this regard, we are requesting all offices to identify two (2) permanent employees
and one (1) COS employee to participate in the said learning event. The identified participants
shall be responsible for proper dissemination and awareness campaign relative to EMS, QMS,
and Disaster Preparedness in your respective offices. Kindly accomplish the google form that
can be found through the QR code below on or before September 13, 2022:

For any rclated query, you may contact Ms. Kate Larubis of the Training and
Development Division HRDS at VOIP 1065 or 1066.

For your information and consideration.

/-
MIRIAM M. MARCELO
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